
 Submission 
No 309 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Ms Gillian Dent 

Date received: 29/10/2013 

 
 
 



Greyhound racing has completely lost any ethics it may have had with its inception.  It is an activity 
enjoyed by few in the mainstream and often managed by disconnected owners and trainers with only 
thoughts of finding the fastest dog and making the most money out if it.  The consequence if this is 
the appalling 'wastage' of perfectly healthy animals just because they can't run fast enough.   I would 
like to see greyhound racing banned in the future, in the meantime the strictest of conditions and fines 
should be imposed with regulations so tight as to discourage more people into the industry.  


